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Tuesday 5th December 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 

Christmas Disco 
There’s one week to go until 
the FOTS Christmas Disco – 
please get your tickets from 
the school office! This 
promised to be a fantastic 
event and the excellent Tom 
Foolery will provide high 
quality entertainment for 
pupils. 
 
Christmas Fair 
Thank you to everyone who worked 
so hard to make the fabulous 
Christmas Fair such a success. Thank 
you to all of our parents and children 
for braving the cold to help raise 
money for out school.  
 
Chartwells Christmas Lunch 
Our Christmas lunch will take place on 
Tuesday 19th December. Children are 
invited to wear Christmas jumpers on this day. Please remember to book lunches at 
https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk/ by Sunday 10th December. 
 
Clubs have ended this term 
Please note there are no more clubs now until next term.  
 

https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk/


West Sussex County Council 

Diary dates 
 
Tuesday 12th December 4:30pm – 6:30pm: FOTS Christmas Disco 

Wednesday 13th December  2pm Willow and Oakwood Christmas Show: afternoon 
performance  

Thursday  14th December  2:30pm Buttercups and Poppy Christmas Concert: performance to 
parents 

Thursday  14th December  6pm Willow and Oakwood Christmas Show: evening performance  

Friday 15th December 9:15am Buttercups and Poppy Christmas Concert: performance to 
parents 

Monday 18th December 1pm Christmas Parties at school 

Tuesday 19th December 9am Christmas Service in Church – everybody welcome 

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term for pupils 

Wednesday 20th December School closed for INSET 

Thursday 4th January 2018 Children return to school 

Monday 12th February 2018 Half-term break 

 
Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 


